
Hello Friends, 
  
You probably noticed that there is nothing attached to this email.  You are CORRECT! 
  
That is because CSUEB has placed a Moratorium on curricular changes this year AND next year because 
of our Quarter to Semester Transformation in the FALL of 2018. 
  
So, there are NO CHANGES for FALL 2016 to SPR 2018.  
  
But get ready for 2018-19(!) there will be a lot. 
  
Have a GREAT three day Weekend! 
  
Yours Truly, 
  
Kyle Burch, Ed.D. 
University Articulation Officer 
ACADEMIC PROGRAMS and GRADUATE STUDIES 
(510) 885-2222 office 
(510) 885-4777 FAX 
Kyle.burch@csueastbay.edu 
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